
I’m writing in about homeopathy in particular. My family and I have used homeopathy for 
a long time. If you declare homeopathy isn’t a therapeutic good then we won’t be able to 
access the same range and quality of treatment guides. It’s damaging to free speech and 
public choice. It may also restrict my access to the medicines, which have helped my family 
in dramatic ways. Don’t choose option four. 


